ETTON PARISH COUNCIL
28 June 2021
PRESENT: Councillors Holmes (Chair), Bell and Stott. 

Apologies were received from Councillors Horton, Sleight, Yeo, Ward and Widd and from the Clerk.  
There were no members of the public in attendance.

The meeting was held at Etton Village Hall. 
37/21 ANNUAL GOVERNANCE STATEMENT - Resolved – that the Annual Governance Statement should be approved and signed by the Chair.

38/21 ACCOUNTING STATEMENTS AND BANK RECONCILLIATION – Resolved – That Accounting Statements should be approved and signed by the Chair.    
39/21 COVID SAFE MEETINGS IN THE VILLAGE HALL – The Parish Council was no longer able to meet using Zoom during the COVID restrictions.  The Village Hall risk assessment allowed a maximum of 12 people in the hall at any one time.  It was considered that additional measures might be introduced to increase the number to 14, but it was recognised that it was unlikely to be sufficient capacity to allow all Parish Councillors, Ward Members and member of the public to attend, or for those present to hear the discussions.   


Resolved - That Chair would consider postponing the 12th July meeting until social distancing restrictions had suspended. 
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